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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD-2023§; # 108

To : Schools Division Superintendents
From : WILFREDO E. RAL, CESO III
Regional Director
Subject : Requests/Issues/Concerns for Budget Hearing Preparations
Date - August 1, 2023

1. In preparation for the budget hearings, DepEd Central Office is soliciting a summary
of important information/data on local concerns, issues or requests in each
congressional district relating to education, teachers, school management, parents,
and our learners.

2. In this regard, all SDO Planning Officers are tasked to gather all these information
from the respective schools and offices within each congressional district and encode
it in the Google Sheet via this link: www.bit.ly/Data_BudgetCong2024 on or before
August 4, 2023.

3. In addition, please provide recommendation, suggestion or best way forward
regarding the issues and concerns that will be raised in the tool.

4. For further queries or clarifications, please contact Bernadeth C. Daran, EPS and
OIC of the PPRD, at pprd.ncr@deped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.
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